West Heath Primary News

Week beginning: 6th June 2022



Our leading values class last week was Class 4!

Welcome back West Heath!



Dates for your diary:

10.06.2022 – World Environment Day

13.06.2022 – PTA meeting 5pm all welcome pta@westheathprimary.bham.sch.uk

Please email if you would like to attend.

20.07.2022 - School closes for children

21.07.2022 - Teacher Training Day

22.07.2022 - Day in Lieu of Queens Jubilee bank

holiday which fell during May half term

Mathletics

Please remember that Mathletics homework will start again this week. Your child will be set Mathletics homework this week so please login and complete. Let's see who our stars are next week!

Ponchos available for outdoor learning

£5 - Please see parent pay for information!



Best attendance this week goes to ... Class 3

Most improved attendance this week, goes to ... Class 1

School council presents:

The Big Battery Hunt Competition.

Thank you for all your batteries so far.

There are some great prizes up for grabs including; £4,000 towards outdoor playground equipment, Schools Direct vouchers, Nintendo Switches, iPads and more!

Please keep collecting at home and bring your batteries into school on Monday 20th June!





Our school was awarded 5 stars by the Food Standard Agency this week!

If you would like to try our amazing food please see parent pay.

Remember that KS1 are entitled to their lunches for free!



The children will have received a free commemorative book to mark Queen Elizabeth's Platinum Jubilee today.

Designed as an official once-in-a-lifetime commemoration of the Platinum Jubilee and written in collaboration with royal experts and historians, the book will tell the story of a young girl, Isabella, visiting her Great Granny Joyce who tells her about the Queen and this year's Jubilee.

The book will also include famous quotes from the Queen, facts on the coronation ceremony, content on the lives of famous Commonwealth figures such as Nelson Mandela, notable kings and queens and a timeline of Queen Elizabeth's life.



Can we please remind you that children should be wearing appropriate footwear on the Muga. School shoes can become slippy underfoot and can cause injury.

If your child wants to use this facility at lunchtime or break times, please ensure that they bring trainers into school to change into.

Thank you as always for your cooperation.

